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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3356, as introduced, outlines certain types of injectable treatments that are 

categorized as a biologic under U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) regulations, which 

chiropractic physicians, even with authorization from the Board of Chiropractic Examiners, are 

not allowed to handle as part of their practice. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As introduced, HB3356 states that chiropractors who are authorized by the Board to administer 

and use injectables are not allowed to possess, prescribe, or administer injections of any product 

categorized as a biologic.  

 

This measure is not expected to impact state revenue or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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